
 

Calling all Health Professionals – Seeking Expressions of Interest 
Are you interested in being involved in a volunteer training and mentoring opportunity supporting 
paramedics and health workers in the Dhading District of Nepal? 
 
If you are a health professional and working in 
any of the following sectors 
• Training capacity in any health field 
• Women’s Health –particularly Cervical 

cancer screening, Prolapse uterus 
• Physiotherapy 
• Nursing 
• Nutrition 

we would love to hear from you. 
 
Would you like to explore other areas of Nepal 
and share and learn from the Nepali people 
within this profession? 
 
Would you like to experience village life in a remote community of Nepal while sharing your 
awesome skills? 
 
This program is part of an ongoing RAWCS (Rotary Australia World Community Service) that Mary 
Brell OAM, has been with for almost 10 years.  
 
This project will begin in Nepal on the 11th April 2020. It will be finalised on the 25th April 2020 at 
the ANZAC day Service at the Australian Embassy in Kathmandu. 
 
RAWCS projects are a major part of the work that Rotary is involved with in many parts of the world. 
Because this is a project organised, promoted and supported by Rotary, your Insurances will be 
covered by Rotary whilst working in this project. 
 
Because this is a volunteer project you will be asked to pay the land content and airfares. 
 
If this program would suit your sense of  

• giving back to the community;  
• sharing your expertise and knowledge within a developing nation;  
• satisfying your sense of adventure;  
• travelling with other likeminded people,  

please contact  
Mary Brell at marybrell@keysosccess.com.au for further information 
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